
UnOffical Meeting Minutes from February 1st 2022 meeting
Accepted at the March _______ 2022

Steve Forrest called February 1st meeting via Zoom to order at 7:05

● Treasurer's Report- Current balance $15374.15. The Treasurer’s report was motioned to
be accepted as read, by Steve Howlett and seconded by Mike Poulin.. It was voted on
unanimously to accept.

● Secretary's Report-The January 11th meeting minutes was motioned to be accepted as
read by Dale Sutherland and seconded by John Napier. It was voted on unanimously to
accept.

Trails
● Thin trails currently.  Some grooming and riding.
● All metal signs are up currently.
● Engine code on Tucker.  Steve is awaiting answers from Tucker.
● New tires and rims for drag are in works, not a dire need, currently.
● Snowmobile burnt up on trails

○ Fire Department assisted with cleanup
○ Need to follow up with landowner to make sure it is clean in summer.

● Big storm coming soon.
● Tucker GPS not updating with AT&T service.  VAST will be installing a GPS with

Verizon SIM card.
● Logs are getting submitted manually.

President’s Report
● Fireworks were huge hit this year.
● Looking into videoing the whole performance next year.
● Mary at community
●

New Business



● Currently 360 TMAs sold
● Bridge in Government field had railings broken and needed repairing soon.
● John updating speed limit signs for logging near CCC road.  Just past Stone House.
● Grouse hill logging almost done.
● Open discussion regarding a Poker Run.

○ All depends on snow
○ Shooting for President's week
○ Steve Forrest will bring idea to Ludlow club and possibly Plymouth.

● John mentioned trying to work with Ludlow club on a golf tournament
● Kim mentioned TMA raffles or Yeti raffles.  There would be a BBQ with a drawing.  She

brought forth some new ideas from another club.

Grooming Update
Mike Poulin just came in from riding.  It is rideable.
Mike just replaced a hose.
Skaggs were just replaced on drag
Tranny was low on oil.  Mike put a few quarts in it.

County Meeting Update-Dale
● TMAs should be going out soon.
● Dale recommended updating grooming on website.
● Annual meeting in Island Pond, September 10th.
● VAST will be attempting to self insure next season.

Next meeting Tuesday, March 7:00 p.m. Via Google Video Meeting

Meeting was called to close at 7:49

by Steve Forrest

Prepared By:
Michael McAtee, Secretary
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432
mdmcatee88@gmail.com


